

District of Columbia Government Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A PO Box 15020 Washington, DC 20003



September 21, 2022

Director Everett Lott District Department of Transportation 250 M St. SE Washington, DC 20003

Re: Request for modifications to DDOT Traffic Safety Investigation dashboard

Dear Director Lott:

At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting¹ on September 8, 2022, our Commission voted 6-0-0 (with 5 Commissioners required for a quorum) to request that DDOT modify its Traffic Safety Investigation dashboard to increase transparency including the following specific recommendations:

- Include the entire text of the submission, with the exception of information about the submitter;
- Include information about work orders and other DDOT responses;
- Include a planned timeline for resolution and completion of the requested measures; and
- Change the notification process so that TSIs are kept open until the work is completed.

Instituting these changes would allow for neighbors and Commissioners to better understand traffic safety concerns in their neighborhood and track DDOT's progress.

Thank you for giving great weight to the recommendations of this Commission. I can be contacted at 6A04@anc.dc.gov.

On Behalf of the Commission,

amber K. Hove

Amber Gove

Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

¹ ANC 6A meetings are advertised electronically on, anc- 6a@googlegroups.com, and newhilleast@groups.io, at www.anc6a.org, on Twitter (@ANC6A) and through print advertisements in the Hill Rag.